
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Dear Parents and carers, 
 
As we are approaching the end of term, I would like to invite you to come into school on 
Monday 14th July from 3:05pm until 3:45pm. This will be an opportunity for your child to 
share with you work they have completed in their Explore lessons and other work they are 
proud of.  
 
Children will be dismissed at the normal time by their teachers and then return, with you, to 
their classrooms.  
 
This will also be an opportunity for you to have a look at your child’s new classroom for 
September. 
 
The children have been working very hard and I am sure they will want to share all their 
lovely work with you. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs V. Parris 
Explore Coordinator 
 
 
 


